
 
 

Newsletter April 2022 
 
Welcome to the 2022 Season! 
 
The rink booking system is still operational, so please continue to book before turning up as this ensures 
rinks are available.  If rolling up, rinks 1,5 and 6 are the preferred options in order that the others can be 
retained for the many League and County matches throughout the season.  If you have already registered 
just use your log in details as before.  However, if you have mislaid either or both, please try the forgotten 
password option first before re-registering https://www.somersham.rinkdiary.co.uk/. 
 
Teams for matches will be posted on the notice boards outside the Clubhouse.  If you are unsure whether 
you are playing in a match, please contact the relevant captain for confirmation.  Contact details are on the 
notice boards, in your Programme Book or on the website Somersham Town Bowls Club, Somersham, 
Huntingdon. 
 
Catering has returned this year, which is great, however, we are seeking volunteers to help.  Please contact 
Joy, joyandmick@hotmail.com, if you have spare time and can assist. 
 
The Pre-Season Lunch and Opening Day were enjoyed by many – see below some photos which shows the 
amount of effort that goes into making these days so successful.  Thanks goes to everyone involved. 
 

 
 

 

  

Sheila /Joy/Sandra/Pauline Pauline/Judy Everyone 
 
Reminder:  Big Bowls Weekend is coming.  Please keep Sunday, 29 May free.  Volunteers will be most 
welcome.  More details will follow. 
 
Last, but not least, our thanks goes to Barry Grice, Ray Steward, Richard Coles and all those who were 
involved with the re-positioning of the entrance gates. 
 
Happy Bowling! 
 
STBC Committee 
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